Dr. Charles T. Lunsford

School No.

465 Seward Street, Rochester, New York 14608
Phone (585) 328 - 7454
Fax (585) 935 - 7419

Friday, January 3, 2020

Dear Dr. Charles T. Lunsford Families,

[ am writing to inform you of the changes in staffing that have occurred as a result of
the recent RCSD staffing reductions. The following teachers will not be returning as of January
oth:

Amber Brewster — Pre-K
Emily Schliff - 1st
Anna Nicpon -2nd
Rachel Stadler -3
Emily Fragale ~4th
Amanda DiBenedetto — 5th
Craig McManus — 7/8 English
Janelle Foster — Middle School Intervention Teacher
Andrea O’Brien -~ Speech

Although we are losing several amazing teachers, we are also welcoming several
amazing teachers. Please join me in welcoming our new staff members:

Jennifer Pardi — Pre-K
Shirley Johnson — 1st
Roberta Pierce — 2nd

Joey Schmidt — 3rd
Mary Pellegrino -5t
Margaret Donlon — 7/8 English
Amy DeBiase ~ Speech

I truly understand the emotional toll these mid-year staffing changes can potentially
have on our students. Please know that our team will work extremely hard to ensure a positive
transition for all. Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns.

Best,
Moniek Silas-Lee

Proud Principal

Vision $tatement

We are Lunsford Strong. We are kind. We are leaders. We are dedicated. We persevere.
We will change the world.




